David Huss

From: denmanj@k12tn.net

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 10:15 AM
To: '‘David Huss'

Subject: trays

Mr. Huss,

Amy at Ridgemont says they have 310 cafeteria trays that they will not be using any more since we have purchased the
new compartmentalized trays. This is the number left after we put some in our kitchen here, and a few in the
concession stand. She will also be keeping a few for the cafeteria to use for various things. | don’t know how many of
these teachers/parents might be interested in buying, but they do have the Ridgemont logo on them.

Judy

Judy Denman

Food Service Supervisor
Obion County Schools
316 South Third St.
Union City, TN 38261
731-885-9743

fax 731-885-4902
denmanj@ki12tn.net




